
Call for participation: 11th RoboCup Middle Size League international Workshop

The 11th MSL workshop will take place as an in-
person meeting December 16th and 17th in Eindhoven,
The Netherlands. The theme of the workshop is
“MSL: The Next Decade”. The workshop will consist
of team presentations, guest lectures and interactive
sessions between the teams. Playing with and against
humans, growing the MSL community, and adapting
the rules of the game are just some of the topics that
will be discussed during the workshop. The main goal
of the workshop is to share and exchange MSL related
knowledge as much as possible.

MSL game between VDL Robotsports and Tech United

The workshop will be hosted by the Eindhoven MSL teams VDL Robotsports and Tech United. Lunch and diner will be taken
care of. Both MSL teams and other interested persons are invited to register for the workshop via:

techunited@tue.nl

For more information about the workshop or about accomodation please do
not hesitate to send an email to:
- Peter Teurlings: p.teurlings@tue.nl
- Gabriel Levy: g.b.a.levy@student.tue.nl


